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Honorable Celene Gogerty 

 
Iowa, Missouri, Wisconsin 

 
On behalf of District 9, I have received limited responses to a welcome email I sent to members 
in my district.  I have heard nothing from anyone in Missouri or Wisconsin.  Only one Iowa 
member responded with information regarding activities. 
 
On October 28, 2020, a local women’ bar association in Iowa (Polk County Women Attorneys) 
sponsored a zoom meeting on the impact of Justice Ginsburg.  It was well attended and sparked 
vigorous discussion. 
 
Retired Judge Mary Pat Gunderson was awarded the distinguished Arabella Babb Mansfield 
award from the Iowa Organization of Women Attorneys for not only her distinguished career as 
a lawyer and judge, but also her recent Georgetown Law Review article where she documented 
the issue of gender disparity in the legal profession and called for reform.   
 


